
 
 

 

TO: Palisades Center Tenants 

FROM: Mall Management    

DATE: February 22, 2022 

RE: Underground Garage  

 

The Rockland Track Club is returning to Palisades Center and will host their track and field 

clinic in the underground garage for modified and elementary children grades K-8. 

 

Due to this event, the underground garage will be closed on the following days: 

 

Thursday, February 24  

Monday, February 28 – Tuesday, March 1 

Monday, March 7 – Tuesday, March 8 

Monday, March 14 – Tuesday, March 15 

 

More information on the Rockland Track Club and a registration link can be found at 

www.RocklandTrackClub.com. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Palisades Center Management 

 

MEMORANDUM 

http://www.rocklandtrackclub.com/

